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Eagle Family, 
As W.W. Irby Elementary concludes its 30th year, I want
to express my gratitude and honor to be able to serve the
students and families of the Alachua Community.  I am
grateful for your support and collaboration, alongside the
efforts of our teachers and staff ,  PTA, School Advisory
Council,  and countless volunteers.  It is through the
collaboration of many that Irby continues to SOAR above
the rest.  
 
As our 2nd graders fly to new adventures this fall ,
oftentimes I hear from families about apprehension with
change. As your child has grown, both academically and
as a kind and caring child, I know they are ready for new
opportunities ahead. Thank you for allowing me, along
with all  of the faculty and staff ,  to play a role in this
development.  

Irby Eagles are destined for great things and I am
excited for what the future holds for Irby students.  

I wish you well        ,  

Your Very Proud Principal,  Mrs. Floyd 
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Irby's Citizen of the Year
Marcela Acevedo

Thank you to all of the families and following
sponsors who helped to make Teacher
Appreciation Week a success:

Early Dismissal
Please plan for a 1 hour and 15-minute early
dismissal on the last three days of school.
Remember this is to be 1 hour and 15 minutes from
your current dismissal times.
Friday, May 26th-12:47 pm
Monday, May 29th-No School/Memorial Day
Tuesday, May 30th-12:47 pm
Wednesday, May 31st- 12:47 pm

Irby Elementary is proud to have Marcela Acevedo
represent our school for May. Marcela spends her
free time making fun arts and crafts with her mom.
Her favorite subject in school is Math. Marcela
aspires to be a 2nd-grade teacher when she grows
up. When asked about advice she has for her peers,
Marcela emphasized that she would tell them to
listen to the teacher when the teacher is talking.

Alachua Tuxedo and Flowers
Canvas Church
Newsome Septic
FL Portable Services
First Baptist Church of Alachua
Santa Fe River Ranch
The Pentecostals of Alachua
Irby PTA
Dunkin' Donuts
Whole Foods Market
Walmart Distribution Center



Feel free to write a letter (via email:
floydtm@gm.sbac.edu) to Mrs. Floyd
describing your child and the classroom
environment/teaching style you feel best
meets your child’s needs. The information you
provide will be considered in making class
assignments. Please do not request teachers
by name, as staff changes may occur. Letters
are due no later than Wednesday, June 15th. 

Ms. Brady's
class has been
reading about
wants, needs,
and careers!
These young
people are
dreaming big
and thinking
about how they
can change the
world. While
exploring the
things a worker
needs in various
careers, they
also studied
maps and
created a map
of “their” town. W. W. Irby Elementary parents...This year if you

really want to save money on back-to-school
supplies, order your kit from 1st Day School
Supplies. If you think you'd get a better deal
shopping at Target, Walmart, or even Amazon,
don't even think about it.

1st Day School Supplies secured their inventory
in the fall, saving our school up to 30% off over
those big box stores, all while offering the
brand names you trust and respect like
Ticonderoga, Elmer's, Fiskars, and Clorox. So
order your 1st Day School Supplies kit early and
save yourself time and money this year!

http://click.email.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/?qs=85c56d48498ab91b54638f0f1f223a8def90fc0d9aea1f85da5555378c8c9d6b0516559a04d2d31091f1c8148441895fdcc5b9cb53625d4c
http://click.email.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/?qs=85c56d48498ab91bd776974105b62b1aa2a87d6e128cdaf5b2f96a1a582a8e58fb65dc1fa00622405bbcbfb6db70989aa9747cb81f1a3214

